
Telluride House - A 56 Year Old Friend Returns

Challenge
In April of 1960, Deppmann sold two Bell and Gossett U4 Universal pumps for 
installation in the current Telluride Association – Telluride House. A few decades 
ago, Temperature Engineering Corporation replaced the bearing assemblies and the 
couplers. However, the time had come to replace the pumps and it was important to 
select the right replacement model. 

Why R.L. Deppmann?
Bell and Gossett pumps are known for their longevity and maintenance friendly 
nature. Temperature Engineering trusted the R.L. Deppmann Customer Service 

Team and called Dan Ondersma, Senior Customer Service Representative, to cross 
reference the pumps and provide the appropriate replacement product. Michelle 
Wogaman from Telluride Association expressed her thankfulness for the contractor 
and the pump brand that gave them so many years of quality service.

Solution
We provided two new Bell & Gossett 
1510 pumps, laser aligned and built with 
the same quality and in the same USA 
plant in Morton Grove. IL. As the new 
pumps left the dock, our warehouse 
staff bid them a fond farewell…See you 
in 56 years!

Location

Ann Arbor, MI

Installing Contractor

Temperature Engineering 
Brighton, MI 
Bob Gaines

Owner

Telluride Association

tellurideassociation.org

Michelle Wogaman

The RLD Project Team

Dan Ondersma
Chris Lieder

Cleveland | Detroit | Grand Rapids | Saginaw 800.589.6120 | deppmann.com

“We know from many years of experience with 
R L Deppmann and B&G pumps that once our 
project is complete, the last thing we have to 
worry about is a pump performance or any 

other pump issue for that matter.”

- Robert Gaines, Temperature Engineering

http://www.deppmann.com/equipment-parts-service/parts/
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